
Book Fair—Thursday 13th to Thursday 20th March 

The Book Fair is coming to Dove Bank! From Thursday 
13th March to Thursday 20th March, the children will be 
able to browse over 200 of the books children really want to 
read, from award-winners and new releases to beloved fa-
vourites and bestsellers, all at amazing prices. Plus, for eve-
ry book bought, you help to earn free books for our school! 

The Book Fair will be open to browse after school every day 
that week and the children will have a chance during the 

school day to look at the books before visiting after school. There are a couple of different ways 
books can be paid for: 

Using a QR code and making payment by card 

Cash  

The children can also use their World Book Day book tokens towards the cost of their book and will 
then be able to keep hold of their voucher to use again on a future book purchase (only 1 book token 
can be used per child at the Book Fair). 

We really look forward to seeing you there! 
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Coming up in school ... 

Thursday 6th March—World Book Day  (parents invited in from 2.30) 

Friday 7th March —class assembly Y4 

10-14th March—Science Week   Thursday 13th— Thursday 20th March—Book Fair 

Special Lunch Menus 

Pancake Day, Tuesday 4th March—children will be served a pancake with their 
main meal. 

Wednesday 3rd March—Mac ‘n’ Cheese 

Thursday 6th March—Harry Potter themed menu to celebrate World Book Day,  
hot choice will be roast chicken served with chips and veg. 

Save the date - Science week invite! 

Just like last year, we are inviting 
parents and carers to share a 
Science lesson with their child 
on Wednesday 12th March be-
tween 9 and 10 am. You will be 
made most welcome and get the 
chance to see how your child 
learns in Science. Our theme this 
year is 'Sustainability' and there 
is a focus on things we can all do 
to save the planet!  

Our sustainability ambassadors will also be getting in touch with you about other things you can sup-
port us with that week too! 



 

Thursday 13th to Thursday 
20th March, after school 
every day. 





 


